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Importance; High
Tyler,
Thanks.

On an unrelated topic, we are working to develop a draft Testing and Monitoring plan (and PISC, etc. too).
Most of the data gaps identified in the draft T&M plan are also in the T&M / PISC spreadsheet we sent to you
recently. If we get the spreadsheet back early this week, we can try to fill in most of those gaps into the draft
plan before we send it to you for your input. If the spreadsheet comes back later in the week, maybe we

should send the draft T&M plan early this week so that you can address them together. What do you think?
Jeff

Jeffrey R. McDonald, Geologist

Underground Injection Control Branch

U.S. EPA - Region 5

(312) 353-6288

mcdonald.jeffrey@epa.gov

" “om: Gilmore, Tyler } <Tyler.Gilmore@pnnl.gov>
_znt: Monday, January 27, 2014 11:12 AM

To: McDonald, leffrey; Bayer, MaryRose

Cc: Lucy Swartz; Paul Champagne

Subject: Insurance and Trust Fund Followup

Morning Jeff and Maolly,

We are shooting to have all the material you need to evaluate our application before Friday (end of Januaryl).
One of the items that I wanted to circle back around to is on the Insurance and Trust Fund requirements. Do
you have time early this week to discuss? Some suggested times are today at 5pm, tomorrow at 4pm or later,

and Wednesday at 4pm or later — all times Eastern. Please let us know your availability to discuss.
Thanks

Tyler

Tyler Gilmore

Earth Systems Science Division
Pacific Northwest National Laboratory
Tel: 509-371-7171

Cell: 509-430-9898
tyler.gilmore@pnnl.goy
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